Fwd: 07/22/14 planning meeting

Planning Dept Email <planning@rochesterhills.org> Mon, Jul 21, 2014 at 8:09 AM
To: Maureen Gentry <gentrym@rochesterhills.org>

—————————— Forwarded message -------—-
From: <rcleary6120@comcast.net>
Date: Sun, Jul 20, 2014 at 6:18 PM
Subject: 07/22/14 planning meeting
To: planning@rochesterhills.org

In view of the Eddington Square concept plan that is going to be discussed at the July 22,
2014, planning meeting, | strongly object to the closing of the Eddington Bivd. This Bivd is a
beautiful entrance to our subdivision. | have lived in this subdivision since 1992 and have
always been proud of this entrance. ltis always well kept and a credit to the

community. Please take into consideration the residents of our subdivision.

I will not be at this meeting because | am a 24/7 caregiver for my husband. However, | will
make it my concern how this issue is handled by the planning committee.

Thank you,
Karen Cleary
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